
On 26 January 2022 (Wednesday), HKQAA signed a Memorandum of
Understanding (MoU) with Bank of Communications Company Limited, Hong
Kong Branch and Bank of Communications (Hong Kong) Limited. The MoU aims to
contribute to the realization of China’s goal of achieving “carbon peak” by 2030
and “carbon neutrality” by 2060, and support Hong Kong as a “Green Financial
Center in the Greater Bay Area”.

The MoU was signed by Dr Michael Lam, Chief Executive Officer of HKQAA
(second row left, left photo), and Ms Wu Ye, Chief Executive Officer of Bank of
Communications Company Limited, Hong Kong Branch and Bank of
Communications (Hong Kong) Limited. Both parties will cooperate in sustainable
and green finance capacity building and product development, green building
certification, enterprise green transformation and green organization certification.

The MoU will combine the strengths and resources of both parties to jointly
contribute to environmental protection and sustainable development.
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